
GOLDEN WEST COLLEGE 

PATRONS  

Dear Patrons, 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!  
 
I hope all of you had a safe, happy, healthy Holiday Season. 
 
As we begin 2017, I would like to take a moment to welcome our new members, Mary Ann Lussy, 
Albert Paul Jazwiecki, Hannah Clark, Lorena Ortega and Lisa Putzel.  We are so thrilled to have 
them join our great group.  A big thank you to all who attended the December luncheon and for 
your flexibility and understanding.  For those that were not in attendance, the morning started 
with the campus having no power.  After several phone calls back and forth with the college, we 
were able to begin at noon, with lunch that was brought in last minute as catering had no power. 
There were a handful that I was not able to reach to let know of the time change, but everyone 
was extremely understanding.   Everyone was in the Holiday spirit and we had a wonderful and 
great performance once again from the students in the Huntington Beach APA program.  A special 
thanks to everyone who brought in table decorations to make the room festive.  
 
For this month's meeting on the 20th, we will be visiting the rarely talked about Automotive  
Department on campus. This is a great opportunity for us to see what their program entails and 
how the students learn their trade. We will meet for lunch at 11:30 in Humanities 107, and  
proceed to Automotive  following lunch.  Please do your best to arrive on time to ensure we can 
get to  Automotive in a timely manner.  If you are in need of transportation from the parking lot, 
please let myself or Val know.   
 
I look forward to seeing you on the 20th. 
 

        Sincerely,  

       Jacki Wirta, President 

        Golden West College Patrons    
 

 

 



January 20th Luncheon   

    Events  and  People 

Coming Up 

Art Gallery  -  On Exhibit: January 2017 – ECO Art Jan 10th - Feb 15th 
 
Reception – Thursday, January 12  6:00p.m. – 8:00p.m. 
 
Open Tuesday through Fridays: 10a.m. - 2p.m. Call June Dugmore to volunteer at (714) 536-2054. 
 
Upcoming  -   Our next monthly meeting will be held on February 10th. 

   11 am Board Meeting  -  11:30 Regular  Meeting and Luncheon 

 

Location  -  We will meet in Humanities Room #107 and walk to the Automotive Department   

 

 Start Your Engines   
                    

Please RSVP by January 16th (sorry but no shows will be charged)  

   Cost $15.00  -  Email Jacki Wirta at:  onlongpond@aol.com  or call or text at:  (860) 912-2067 
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Holiday singers from the                      

Huntington Beach High School’s 

 APA program performed 
The Sounds of the Season  

 at our December 16th luncheon        


